July 23, 2007
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:
WUTC v. Puget Sound Energy, Inc.

Docket No. UE-070565
Dear Ms. Washburn:  

Please be advised that Roland C. Martin will not be available to testify for Commission Staff in support of the Settlement Agreement that will be presented to the Commission in this docket on July 25, 2007.  Mr. Gene L. Waas, Assistant Director of Energy, will adopt Mr. Martin’s testimony and will appear on the witness panel for Staff.  The original and 15 copies of Mr. Waas’ qualifications exhibit are enclosed for that purpose.  Please contact me if there are any questions or concerns regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

ROBERT D. CEDARBAUM
Assistant Attorney General 
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